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Date 31st December, 2012 

National Commission for Women observed a Two minute silence to 

mark respect towards the deceased rape victim. Expressing regret in 

the incident, Smt. Mamta Sharma Honourable Chairperson said 

December 16th is a black day in the history of India. She said the 

fight of the victim will not go in vain National Commission for Women 

which is working for the women’s security and safety and will 

undertake to examine for change in laws to protect women. NCW will 

also propose recommendations in amendments of rape laws 

wherever necessary. 

 


